
EMHA Minutes September 10, 2018 

Roll Call of Officers: Present- Vanessa Griggs, Vice Pres., Teri Chambers, Secretary, Kelly Kurtiak and Gino 
Giacumbo, trustees, Nate Clemons, coaching director. 

Treasurer’s Report:  No report due to treasurers absence 

House Info:  House jerseys are being ordered this week.   

Coaches Meeting Recap: Nate Clemons gave recap.  Firebirds players and coaches are available to help 
teams.  Coaches need to be paid but players could be given gift cards for compensation.  USA Hockey 
has adopted a rule that anyone on the ice must wear a helmet. This includes paid instructors. 

Registration: All coaches need to double check registration to make sure all players skating are 
registered.  

Pink the Rink:  

  Raffle baskets need to be valued at least $150  
  Vendors for event need to donate a raffle item 
 Teri checking to see if Mike Terry can get TV5 to cover event 
 Sign up sheet for volunteers is needed 

Other Business:  

 November 1st is the deadline for intent to enter teams for districts 
 Kelli Godek needs pucks for the Squirt house team and was given pucks after the meeting. 
 Kelli Godek asked if the $500 per team from the EMHA could be used for any purpose.  It was 

discussed that the money is only to be used for a paid instructor.   

 
Next Meeting:  October 1, 2018 @ 6:30pm in the Iceland Party room 

 


